
18 April 2018 

Mr. Zak Muscovitch 

Interim General Counsel 

Internet Commerce Association 

RE: Release of single-character domain for .COM for RSEP ID: B6H5U-2X7N1 

Dear Mr. Muscovitch: 

Thank you for your 20 February 2018 correspondence regarding Verisign’s 30 November 2017 

Registry Service request to release the single-character domain name O.COM. The letter has 

been posted the ICANN correspondence page.  

The Registry Service request is currently in the amendment creation stage of the process. Once 

ICANN and Verisign have agreed on a draft amendment to the .COM Registry Agreement, 

ICANN will publish the amendment for public comment: https://www.icann.org/public-comments. 

Following the close of the public comment period, the amendment may be referred to the Board 

for consideration. 

We thank you for your participation in the multistakeholder model and look forward to hearing 

from you in the O.COM public comment forum. 

Regards, 

Karla Hakansson 

Director, Registry Services 

Global Domains Division, ICANN 
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